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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
 
English: We have read the poem What is Pink by Christina Rossetti. The children 
have enjoying spotting the questions marks in the poem and performing it, with 
expression. We have also had a go at writing our own poems with a focus on 
choosing different verbs to create imagery. 
Maths: We started the week by comparing numbers and then ordering numbers in 
ascending and descending order. We have also completed number sequences by 
counting in 2s, 5, and 10s. 
Science: We have been exploring micro-habitats by looking under logs, rocks, in 
piles of leaves and within the grass. Using careful observations, the children noticed 
the minibeasts that live there. 
History: We compared the experiences of two explorers, Ibn Battuta and George 
Vancouver, and why they are both important. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 
 

Notices and messages: 
 
1. Forest School Group A – Please come to school in your outdoor learning kits 
again on Tuesday. Please also have hair tied back. 
2. PE will be as normal on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  
3. We have been really impressed with how children have been reading their Little 
Wandle and AR books. Quiz results have also been great so please keep supporting 
your child with their reading at home. 
4. Remember to encourage your child to practise their maths skills on Numbots for 
5-10 mins every night. 
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